
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/17/2015 9:11:25 AM
Subject: RE: Letter

Thanks; it is on her desk for review.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 4:46 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Letter
 
We received about 10 constituent e-mails/letters regarding the Zach Hammond case.  I have placed a proposed 
response in your signature box for your and the Governor’s consideration. 
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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